
Welcome First Grade Families! 
 
 

 Welcome to First Grade! 
 

I am so excited to be your First Grade teacher! I look forward to meeting each of 
you on Monday, August 15th at Student Orientation. I have been working on what field trips 
we will take and our exciting journey through learning as well. I look forward to Science, 
Reading and introducing you to Math-Vader! 
    I hope that you have been enjoying your time off during summer! I have as well by 
going to the beach, swimming, and going on several little trips. On one of the trips, I saw a 
very large statue of Paul Bunyan and Babe, his big blue ox, along with some big and 
mysterious trees!  
Can you guess where I was? 
If you can tell me on the 15th where I was you shall get a little treat :) 
 
Please make sure you are reading at least 10 minutes each day.   I would also like you to 
practice your math facts, and work on IXL. 
 
Summer Project: If you have been someplace fun this summer please bring in a photo of you 
there, or a postcard and the name of the place written on it. Please bring it in the 1st week 
of school! 
 
I look forward to seeing you on the 15th! 
Mrs. Allwardt 
sallwardt@westvalleychristianschool.com 
 
Additional Supplies: 
Most of your child’s school supplies will be provided by the office and delivered into our classroom.  
Please bring in these additional classroom supplies in a bag with your student’s name on it by the first day 
of school.   
 
1. 1‐ spiral notebook  
2. 2‐ boxes of tissues 
3. 2‐ rolls of paper towels 
4. 2 ‐packages of baby wipes 
5. 2‐ large containers of disinfectant wipes 

 


